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Louis plc – Half-Yearly Results as at 30 June 2024 
 
 
Nicosia, 25 September 2024 
 
At its meeting held today, the Board of Directors of Louis plc examined and approved the 
unaudited condensed consolidated financial statements for the half-year ended 30 June 2024. 
The financial statements, prepared in accordance with International Accounting Standard 34, and 
the explanatory statement are attached herewith. 
 
The profit and loss account and the explanatory statement will be published in Phileleftheros and 
Politis newspapers on Thursday, 26 September 2024. 
 
Copies of the condensed consolidated financial statements will be available at the office of the 
Company's Secretary, free of charge, at 11 Limassol Ave., 2112 Nicosia, tel. 22588168, as well as 
on the Group's website at www.louisplc.com. 
 
 


